
	

	

	

	

	

	

Dear	Masters,	Presidents,	Instructors	and	Friends,	

	

Hereby	we	would	like	to	invite	you	for	participation	at	the	Taekwon-Do	Cup	Open	
Moldova	2016,	which	be	held	on	May	14,	2015	in	Chişinău,	Republic	of	Moldova.	

The	deadline	for	sending	applications	for	Taekwon-Do	Cup	Open	Moldova	2016	is	
May	5th,	2016.		

Looking	forward	seeing	you	in	Chisinau!	

Yours	in	Taekwon-Do,	

	

	

	

Sergiu	Balan	

VI	degree	
President	of	National	Taekwon-Do	Federation	of	Moldova	

	

	
	
Contact:	
gtfmoldova@gmail.com 
 
Tel:		+373	60	25	9000,		
							 +373	69	14	5674	
	
Chisinau,	Moldova	
March,	2015	
	
	
	
	
		


